
MA CREATIVE WRITING DISTANCE LEARNING LANCASTER

Find out more about studying Creative Writing (Distance Learning) MA at Lancaster University.

Students will also give a reading from work in progress at our annual MA Showcase - previous events have
been held in partnership with Lancaster LitFest and the Dukes theatre. Do I get to choose who my tutor will
be? Each year the University's Finance Committee consider recommendations for increases to fees proposed
for all categories of student and this takes into account a range of factors including projected cost inflation for
the University, comparisons against other high-quality institutions and external financial factors such as
projected exchange rate movements. How confident do I need to be with computers and ICT to do the course?
You will be a member of a cohort of students, exchanging writing in a range of literary forms and critiquing it
from different personal and cultural perspectives. Students study with us from all parts of the world, working
in English but enriching the course with a wide range of personal experience and cultural perspectives. Over
the course of two years you will participate in 12 personal tutorials and 6 online conferences, which are
designed to stimulate creative work and new critical perspectives. Distance learning is really a misnomer in
the modern world where millions of people now connect through the Internet and social media. This could be
a collection of short stories, poems, a script, extracts from a longer fiction, creative non-fiction, or life writing
piece. Can I obtain funding for my MA Degree? If you do find it difficult to navigate at first, there is dedicated
support available from within the department. The programme at Lancaster is entirely student-centred and
tutorials involve the close critiquing of creative work. Information contained on the website with respect to
modules is correct at the time of publication, but changes may be necessary, for example as a result of student
feedback, Professional Statutory and Regulatory Bodies' PSRB requirements, staff changes, and new research.
This is an opportunity to meet with fellow students in a convivial way. What support is available? In each term
students submit work for two one-one-one tutorials and a group online conference. This initial outline forms a
flexible framework for their work on the course. The course is a part-time one and designed to be very
flexible, with asynchronous working, so you can be online when you choose. Distance learning has often
suffered from rather dubious comparison with disreputable self-help courses which do not provide adequate
learning support. Each student finds their own rhythm of reading, writing and rewriting â€” but we do find that
many students are able to continue full time work and combine it with study. We respond to individual needs
through the allocation of a personal tutor who will be an expert in your chosen genre.


